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“The Beatles: Band of the Sixties” to Visit Avon Grove Library 

 

 

WEST GROVE, Pa. – March 31, 2016 – How did the seminal music of The Beatles grow and 

change during the Sixties? How was it affected by the times? Fans will learn more in the free 

multimedia presentation “The Beatles: Band of the Sixties,” coming Friday, April 8, 7-8 p.m. to 

Avon Grove Library.  

 

“Most authors focus on the band's history—and while history is both fascinating and important, the 

Beatles were first and foremost musicians,” says Aaron Krerowicz, America’s only full-time 

professional Beatles scholar. Krerowicz specializes in analysis of the songs and the band’s musical 

development. 

 

“Aaron supplements his presentation with music and interview clips with the band members. It 

should be really fun as well as informative,” said Lori Schwabenbauer, director of Avon Grove 

Library. “I’m excited to bring him here. As a public library, Avon Grove is committed to providing 

appealing and educational events like these to enhance the lives of our customers.” 

 

Avon Grove Library is located at 117 Rosehill Avenue in the West Grove Borough Building (610-

869-2004, www.avongrovelibrary.org). The program will be held in the Community Room. 

 

Avon Grove Library is a vital educational institution, providing equal opportunity for self-directed 

learning, research assistance and instruction, and enriching experiences for over 30,000 people of 

all ages in southern Chester County. The library is a member of the Chester County Library 

System.  
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